
Western Regional Waste Management 

would like to announce that there will be no charge for 

RESIDENTIAL DROP OFF 

on June 8, 15, 22 and 29 at all our Waste Disposal Facilities. 

 

Residential card holders will still be required to scan 

their WRWM cards, but this will be for data management 

purposes only.

 

For further information, call our office at

709-632-2922 or Toll Free 1-844-437-2922

or email us at: info@wrwm.ca


